
A Message from Your School Council 

 

We are excited to announce that our Winter Holiday Basket Fundraiser is now open!    The 

funds raised will support our Library Reading Programs and additional technology for our 

school. You now have the opportunity to bid on our baskets using our TPS Online Auction 

site!    

 

Please click on this link and follow the instructions below.   The last day to bid on an 

item will be Sunday, November 17th at 12 p.m.! 

 

HOLIDAY BASKET ONLINE AUCTION INSTRUCTIONS 

1.  Review the available baskets and gifts by clicking on the auction link.  Each item 

has a starting bid assigned to it.  

 

2. Enter your child’s name and his/her homeroom teacher’s name in brackets (see 

example below) 

 

 

3. After you have scrolled through all the items available, you can click on the link at 

the top of the form to see the most up to date bids.  You can outbid in $10 

increments.   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqe30DHypBx6NkUZmNAyzgaKj9DMdD5EMvRHomi5tTM0gV2w/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqe30DHypBx6NkUZmNAyzgaKj9DMdD5EMvRHomi5tTM0gV2w/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqe30DHypBx6NkUZmNAyzgaKj9DMdD5EMvRHomi5tTM0gV2w/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqe30DHypBx6NkUZmNAyzgaKj9DMdD5EMvRHomi5tTM0gV2w/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqe30DHypBx6NkUZmNAyzgaKj9DMdD5EMvRHomi5tTM0gV2w/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqe30DHypBx6NkUZmNAyzgaKj9DMdD5EMvRHomi5tTM0gV2w/viewform?usp=sf_link


 

 

4. Place your bid by the item number you are interested in (see example image) and 

submit your bid. 

 

 

 

Remember to check the site often.  The baskets will be sold to the person with the 

highest bid by 12:00 p.m. on Sunday, November 17th.   

 

GOOD LUCK! 

 


